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I had an interesting meeting last week (representing Culbokie Community Trust) with Jay Wilson, who chairs a voluntary group setting up a long-distance footpath between Inverness and John O’Groats, see www.jogt.org.uk . He is also more widely interested in helping to develop path networks, and had observed the number of footpath signs on the Black Isle, which aren’t generally all that well connected – so in addition to the John O’Groats Trail (which is almost ready to go) he is also interested in helping if there’s a team wanting to develop/ maintain paths and signs on the Black Isle.

This topic was on the Landscape Partnership agenda (at least partly at TBI’s suggestion), and I think BITT identified it as something they were also interested in. Richard has said he would be prepared to get involved, but it probably needs one or two others. I’ve asked Verity but had no response to date.

Is anyone else interested in pursuing this? I think Jay could bring a lot of practical experience and enthusiasm, but obviously he needs a local team to work with.
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